ILO/SU/RES/67

RESOLUTION

concerning staff/management relations and the right to collective bargaining

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting on
13 October 1994,

CONSIDERING that the Report of the Committee 1993-1994 details the continuing
deterioration of conditions of service of all categories of ILO staff, most notably as regards

Jjob security,

RECALLING that Staff Union policy remains to work for the ILO's recognition of
its right to collective bargaining, '

FURTHER RECALLING the Organization's own mandate in this area and the
expertise which is available to it,

REAFFIRMS that to this end the international labour standards on this question
should be an integral part of the Staff Regulations,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to explicitly and consistently recall this
demand in its dealings at all levels within the Organization and in the UN system.



